
 

 

Alpine Architectural Studio 

PO Box 3975  

Alpine, WY 83128 

Contact: Brett Bennett (bbennett@alpinearchstudio.com) 

 

September 10, 2025 

TO:  Town of Alpine Planning & Building Dept. 
PO Box 3070 
Alpine, WY 83128 
 

RE:  Town of Alpine Permit Memo 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Alpine Education Foundation submitted for a Special Use Permit and is requesting the 
Town of Alpine provide direction for additional building permit applications if required.  
 
Attached is a commercial building permit application for your records. If the Town determines 
that a minor-construction application is required or if the Special Use Permit application alone is 
adequate, we will follow that direction.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brett Bennett 
Owner / Architect 
 
















